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June 8, 2021

To: His Worship Mayor Nenshi and Members of Council

Re: Letter of Support for Snow & Ice Control (SNIC)

The City of Calgary Advisory Committee on Accessibility (ACA) focuses on broad policy issues and advises
City Council on access and other disability issues that impact the needs of people with disabilities. The
committee ensures the highest level of accessibility for all Calgarians. As a committee, we realize the
importance and impact of Snow & Ice Control (SNIC) in Calgary for people of all ages and abilities.

The Advisory Committee on Accessibility strongly supports continued SNIC funding, which enables access
for all.

We urge the Standing Policy Committee on Community and Protective Services to support the report from
City Administration on Snow & Ice Control Investments to Improve Accessibility (TT2021-0819).

Sincerely,

Greg McMeekin, Chairperson Cal Schuler, Chairperson
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